




















 
 
 
 
 
January 21, 2015 
 
Stuart Freudberg 
Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments 
777 North Capitol Street, NE 
Washington, DC  20002 
 
 
Dear Deputy Executive Director Freudberg: 
 
I write to request that you appoint a member of the Transportation Planning Board’s Citizens 
Advisory Committee (CAC) to serve as a member of COG’s Multi-Sector Greenhouse Gas 
Working Group.   
 
While we appreciate that COG is committed to including public outreach in the activities of this 
working group, we believe it is important for citizen representatives to have a formal seat at the 
table. The inclusion of a CAC member in the group will ensure that a regional citizen’s 
perspective can be woven into the working group’s scope from the outset.  
 
For more than 20 years, the CAC has acted as a reliable partner in the regional planning 
process. We believe that an official role for the CAC in this working group will be beneficial to 
COG, to the TPB and to the region as a whole.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
Tracy Hadden Loh 
Chair, 2014 Citizens Advisory Committee  
 
Cc: Kanti Srikanth 
 


